
INTER-OFFICE MEMO 
TO:  Chris Cahill 
  Conservation, Development, and Planning Department 
 
FROM:  Brian Hampton 
  Fire Department 
 
DATE:  October 7, 2010 
 
SUBJECT: Silver Oak Major Mod 
  P10-00345   APN# 031-080-030 
 
  SITE ADDRESS:  915 Oakville Cross Road 
 
The Napa County Fire Marshal’s Office staff has reviewed the Use Permit to increase production 
to 210,000 gpy, increase employment to 50, add employee parking spaces, go from 6 to 7 days 
per week, and add Evans 2004 on site consumption. 
 

1. This application does not warrant any conditions of approval at this time. However all 
construction and use of the facility shall comply with all applicable standards, 
regulations, codes and ordinances at the time of any building permit issuance. 

 
If you have any questions and/or concerns in regards to the meaning of these conditions, 
please feel free to contact our office Monday through Friday at 707-967-1423. 
 
       By 
 
 
 
       Brian Hampton 
       Fire Prevention Specialist II 

 

 


